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This bill is just a means to collect more revenue from an overtaxed state. Alcohol 

consumption is down, you don't need a tax to discourage it. Meanwhile drug 

consumption is up, while Oregon passes bills and creates regulations and assigns 

revenue to support it. Taxpayers are exhausted from being overtaxed and 

overregulated and now we can't have a beer to drown our sorrows without being 

taxed more. 


